This email is to confirm my participation in the NACTO Cities for Cycling Roadshow and Technical Meeting in  San Jose, CA from 8/9 - 8/11.   
 
I shared Chicago’s lessons learned and best practices with leaders in San Jose, CA as they are working to improve bicycling conditions in their city.  I was joined by representatives from cities around the country who also presented to local planners, engineers, elected officials, and members of San Jose’s bicycle advocacy community.  In addition to presenting on Chicago’s experiences, I also learned best practices from other participating municipalities to bring back to Chicago to help CDOT continue building out our on-street bikeway network. 
 
NACTO covered all costs associated with the event.
 
Please let me know if there is anything else you need from me.
 
Thanks,

Mike
 
---
 
Mike Amsden, AICP
Assistant Director of Transportation Planning
Chicago Department of Transportation
